
Weddings at Palisades Tahoe
Venue Options & Pricing

Olympic Village 
Event Center 
Mountainview 
Venue

Alpine 
Lodge 
Mountainview 
Venue

Plaza Bar 
Mountainview 
Venue

High Camp 
Mountaintop 
Venue

Perched atop Palisades Tahoe and accessible by the 
Aerial Tram, this venue offers breathtaking views of 
Lake Tahoe and the Sierra Nevada. Host your outdoor 
ceremony and cocktail hour with these stunning 
backdrops, then move to the newly remodeled 
reception room for dinner and dancing. 

July 1 – Oct. 31

Friday $4,000 | $16,000

Saturday $5,000 | $18,000

Sunday $3,000 | $15,000

July 1 – Nov. 15

Friday $2,500 | $10,000

Saturday $3,500 | $12,000

Sunday $2,500 | $10,000

April 1 – May 31 June 1 – Sept. 30 Oct. 1 – Dec. 31

Friday $3,500 | $18,000 $4,500 | $18,000 $3,500 | $16,000

Saturday $4,500 | $20,000 $5,000 | $25,000 $4,500 | $18,000

Sunday $3,000 | $15,000 $3,500 | $17,000 $3,000 | $15,000

Jan. 1 – May 31 June 1 – Sept. 30 Oct. 1 – Dec. 31

Friday $4,000 | $18,000 $4,500 | $18,000 $4,000 | $16,000

Saturday $5,000 | $20,000 $5,500 | $25,000 $5,000 | $18,000

Sunday $3,500 | $15,000 $4,000 | $17,000 $3,500 | $15,000

 Not available Mid-December–March. *Additional $4,000 Aerial Tram Fee.

 Not available November–June.  Not available Mid-November–June.

Rental Site Fee | Food & Beverage Minimum

Rental Site Fee | Food & Beverage Minimum Rental Site Fee | Food & Beverage Minimum

Rental Site Fee | Food & Beverage Minimum

PALISADESTAHOE.COM	   								                    (866)368–1357

Exchange vows surrounded by aspen trees in a 
garden or on an elevated deck with stunning Tram 
Face mountainside views. Host your ceremony and 
cocktail hour outdoors, then move indoors for a 
reception featuring natural light, vaulted ceilings, 
wooden beams, and a cozy fireplace.

The Alpine Lodge offers versatile spaces that 
seamlessly blend with nature’s beauty. The backdrop 
of rugged cliffs and sweeping views provides the 
ideal setting for breathtaking photos, while the 
tranquil surroundings ensure a day filled with peace 
and elegance. The open-air setting promises an 
unforgettable wedding experience.

Located at the base of Palisades Tahoe, Plaza Bar 
offers a charming and intimate setting. From rehearsal 
dinners to small wedding receptions, this cozy venue 
is designed to make your occasion unforgettable. 
With sweeping views of the majestic mountains and 
the iconic KT-22 lift, Plaza Bar provides a stunning 
backdrop that perfectly complements the warmth and 
elegance of the space.


